SITE INSPECTION REPORT

For the construction of Two Lane Road Form Baysi-Bahadurganj-
Dighalbank section of SH-99 in Kishanganj District, a proposal for diversion of 19.337
Hectare of Forest land has been submitted by the D.G.M. (Tech) BSRDCL PIU- Katihar.
I have inspected the site on dated 06.06.2022 with Range Officer of Forests, Kishanganj
and Deepak Mandal, SDO, BSRDCL, Abhinav Srivastav, Environmental Engineer. BSRDCL
consultant. The area for diversion of Forest land is 19.337 Ha. Total number of trees to
be cut left and Right hand side are 518 and Translocation 572 trees. The enumeration
list is attached here by. During inspection no endangered/unique species of flora and
fauna has been found Also no protected archaeological/heritage site/defense
establishment is located near the site.

Baysi-Bahadurganj-Dighalbank section of SH-99 Road is a very
important road; the Forest area for diversion is barest minimum & no violation of Forest

Conservator Act seen at the site.

I recommend the diversion of land for the proposed site.

AU

Divisional Forest Officer,
Araria Forest Division, Araria



